
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

All the students who have appeared for Level I Spell Bee Exams are qualified to appear for Level II.

The Fee for Level–II Spell Bee Exams is Rs. 800/- which has to be deposited latest by Wednesday,

12th October 2022 to the Class Teacher. The tentative date for the Level II Exam will be between 21st

to 25th November 2022. Once the date is finalized the participants will be informed accordingly.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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